
From: Emily Bird  
Sent: 08 November 2005 16:55 
To: Alana Miller 
Subject: Carmustine implants and temozolomide for newly diagnosed high grade 
glioma 
 
Dear Alana 
 
  
 
Thank you for the letter and accompanying assessment report relating to carmustine 
and temozolomide for the treatment of newly diagnosed high grade glioma. 
 
  
 
CancerBACUP has no further comments to make on this appraisal at this stage. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emily 
 
  
 
Emily Bird 
 
Policy Officer 
 
CancerBACUP  
 
3 Bath Place 
 
Rivington Street 
 
London  
 
EC2A 3JR  
 
Direct:  
 
  
 
Britain Against Cancer: the UK's only annual cancer policy conference on 24th 
November 2005.  
 
Visit http://www.cancerbacup.org.uk/News/Advocacy/BritainAgainstCancer now to 
book your place! 
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